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🙏 JAI JINENDRA & JAI SHREE KRISHNA 🙏 
 
Dear Vadil Members 
Welcome to March Newsletter. Hope everybody is keeping 
well and looking after themselves. Kendra is looking 
forward to see many members on 17th March. 
 
PROGRAMMES IN FEBRUARY:    
03/02: Morning Yoga was conducted by Manishaben. 89 
devices were registered. In the afternoon we had a Music 
programme by Meenaben Trivedy. Dr Kapashi welcomed 
everyone and gave a brief introduction of Meenaben, whom 
we heard many times. She sang beautiful songs from the 
Golden era and members enjoyed it very much. She 
entertained us with her melodious voice by singing great 
favourites of the members. 77 devices were registered. 

10/02: Morning yoga was conducted by Manishaben, 74 
devices were registered. 

17/02: Morning yoga was conducted by Manishaben, 76 
devices were registered.  

In the afternoon we paid tribute the Nightingale of India 
LATA MANGESHKAR who passed away on 6th February. 
Our members and non-members sang songs of Lataji. 
Programme started with a song from the 1949 Film MAHAL, 
sung by Chandanben Shah. This was Lataji’s 1st song 
recorded at the age of 19. A total of 10 people took part to 
sing Lataji’s songs. Most of the songs range was from the 
1940- 1980, popular films: Sazza, Baiju Bawara, Champakali, 
Patita, Sarswatichandra, Shor, Kinnara to name a few. 

Dr Kapashi said in few words about Lataji’s struggles in the 
Bollywood industry, and in the beginning how she found 
difficulty in pronunciations of certain words. Thank you to 
all the participants for singing Lataji’s songs and the 
audience enjoyed the programme. 60 devices were 
registered. 
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24/02: Morning yoga was conducted by Manishaben, 81 devices were 
registered. 

Re Opening of Navjivan Vadil Kendra 

As you all know that we are starting the Kendra on 17th March 2022 

after a long 2 years gap because of the Pandemic. As the virus has 

been slowed down and Government has taken off almost all the 

Restrictions, we will meet again soon.  

As pandemic is still around the members who are going to attend 

on 17th are requested to have had their: 

* Both vaccinations and booster as well.  

*Use hand sanitizer when you enter the hall. (Sanitizer will be 

provided) *Keep your masks handy in case they are required. Wash 

your hands as and when required.

Please give your names to either one of the names below.  

· Purnima Mehta (mahendra_purnima@hotmail.com - 07817429113)  
· Ella Shah (ella.shah@yahoo.co.uk  - 07368238671) 
· Chiman Sheth (dischiman@gmail.com   - 07800509015) 
 
REPLY BEFORE 15TH MARCH......earlier the better 

  

SAD LOSS:  

We convey our deepest condolences to Dr. Ushaben Bilaney and her 
family on the sad loss of her beloved husband, Parshottambhai T Bilaney 
age 85 on 15/02/2022. We pray to god that his soul rest in peace, and give 
strength to his family to grieve in this difficult times.  

                                    
                             

                      LATE PURSHOTTAMBHAI BILANEY 
                       OM SHANTI-SHANTI-SHANTI  
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